
I am  a 5th generation farmer located near North Powder, Oregon.   I am very supportive of the US Congress Energy Innovation Act.   
This legislation would be a positive step towards reducing carbon and empowering citizens to help in the reduction of green house 
gases along with a dividend payment.

Thank you,

Douglas M. Lewis, President of Agri-Star, Inc.


